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I am absolutely disgusted that banning puppy farms in NSW has to even be considered to be still 
allowed to go ahead. Why do submissions need to be sent? Isn't this a given that any puppy farm 
that still exists, only exists to make the owner profit from the sale of cruelty to animals! 
Have you gone into the pounds and seen how many dogs are being killed daily because of the 
constant breeding of dogs? Have you seen the trauma these poor animals go through, the pain, 
the suffering, the 0 lack of care, the constant need to be forced to push out litter after litter and 
then to be tossed out like rubbbish. 
Anyone that still thinks in this day and age that this is acceptable clearly has no heart, and zero 
humanity in them. 
Anyone that is supporting the puppy farming to go ahead you are just as much responsible for 
this horrific cruelty to these poor animals. I am absolutely disgusted that NSW is STILL allowing 
this to happen when other states have already banned this. 
I urge anyone allowing this to happen to speak to the RSPCA or perhaps go together with the 
RSPCA when they confiscate animals from puppy farms, maybe then you'll see what you are 
allowing to happen, the disgusting state in which these poor animals have to live in, the state of 
their health, their fear, the heartbreak! All for the profit of some monster that is looking to make 
money out of this. 
 
Please for the love of god and if you have any humanity in you, please stop this ongoing cruelty. 
I am begging for someone in government to finally make a change for the better. I am 
embarrassed to be called an Australian when our country (and especially our state) has virtually 0 
regard to animals. 
This just MUST STOP! 


